
Dear parents,

Thank you for coming to our parent-teacher meeting. It is

my pleasure to share with you the progress and behavior of

your children at school. I'm happy we can share our thoughts

and opinions about your child's development.

Christmas is here, the most awaited event of the year. This

December is quite busy. Kids are all working very hard for

their presentations. They're looking forward to seeing our

special guest who will come to this special event. We will

practice singing and dancing everyday, so we may not be able

to do some lessons or go to the park but we'll still try to

squeeze in some crafts and other easy coloring activities.

The temperature is getting colder day by day,I advise

everyone to always keep warm this winter season to avoid

catching colds.

Thank you,

Ms. Bhabie
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Reminders: December 22nd Christmas Party

December 23rd Fun for Christmas

And End of Class

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1

Coloring R

2

Review@

Coloring R

5

Letter S

6

Voc. S

7

Craft S

8

Coloring S

9

Review@

coloring S

12

Letter T

13

Voc. T

14

Craft T

15

Coloring T

16

Review@

coloring T

19

Christmas

craft

20

Shape

Crescent

21

Craft

invitation

card

22

Christmas

Party

23

Fun for

Christmas

Schedule of Activities for December



Song for December
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